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Consider recommendations regarding Health Officer Special Duty Pay, as follows:

a) Adopt a Resolution, effective June 16, 2015, establishing a special duty allowance of 10% annually for
Charity Dean, MD, MPH, Health Officer of the Public Health Department;

b) Approve the side letter to the County’s Memorandum of Understanding with the Union of American
Physicians and Dentists (UAPD), dated May 27, 2015, memorializing the parties’ agreement on Special Duty
Pay for Legally Appointed Health Officer; and

c) Determine that the above actions are organizational and administrative activities of government that are not a
project under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to section 15378(b)(5) of the CEQA
Guidelines.
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